

ĐỀ SỐ 18

Read the passage and choose the best answer (A, B, C or D)

On the second Sunday in May, American children try to do something special for their mothers. It is one day out of the year when children, young and old, try to show how much they love their mothers. England was one of the first countries to have Mother's Day. English people call it "Mothering Sunday". In the United States, Mother's Day became a holiday in 1916. An American girl - Anna Jarvis - wanted to do something special for her mother. Her mother - Mrs. Jarvis was a wonderful mother. She was the source of love and strength for the whole family. Sadly she died on May 5, 1905. After her death, Anna wrote a letter to the government to ask for a day on which all the mothers in the country were honored. The government agreed and decided to choose the second Sunday in May to be Mother's Day. Nowadays, Mother's Day is popular in many countries around the world.

1. When is Mother's Day?

- A. On the third Sunday in May
- B. On the first Sunday in May
- C. On the second Sunday in May
- D. On the fourth Sunday in May

2. What don't children do on Mother's Day?

- A. do something special for their mothers
- B. show their love to their mothers
- C. make their mothers happy
- D. make their mothers sad

3. Why did Anna Jarvis's mother die?

- A. Because she was the source of love for the whole family.
- B. Because she was ill.
- C. Because she was the strength for the whole family.
- D. The passage doesn't mention.

4. How did Anna Jarvis feel after her mother's death?

- A. sad
- B. quiet

C. aggressive

D. happy

5. What did Anna Jarvis do after her mother's death?

A. She left home.

B. She went away.

C. She wrote a letter to the government to ask for a day to honor mothers.

D. She wrote a letter to the government to ask for help.

6. much / on / money / do / clothes / you / how / spend / ?

A. How much clothes do you spend on money?

B. How much money on do you spend clothes?

C. How much do you spend clothes on money?

D. How much money do you spend on clothes?

7. TV / My / at / usually / neighbors / night / watch / late / .

A. Neighbors usually watch late my TV at night.

B. My neighbors late usually watch TV at night

C. My neighbors usually watch TV late at night.

D. My neighbors watch usually TV late at night.

8. have / going / with / her / weekend / she's / to / friends / this / dinner / .

A. She's going to have dinner with her friends this weekend.

B. She's going to have friends with her dinner this weekend.

C. She's have going to her friends with dinner this weekend.

D. She's going to with dinner have her friends this weekend.

9. He/ is/ the / airport / in / waiting / San Francisco / for / at / Sarah / to / arrive / .

A. He is at in San Francisco the airport waiting Sarah to arrive for.

B. He is at the airport in San Francisco waiting for Sarah to arrive.

C. He is at the airport waiting in San Francisco for Sarah to arrive.

D. He at the airport is in San Francisco for waiting Sarah to arrive.

10. class / who / oldest / the / person / the / in / is / ?

- A. Who is the oldest person in the class?
- B. Who the oldest person in the class is?
- C. Who is the person oldest in the class?
- D. Who the oldest person is in the class?
82. How much fruit juice _____ you _____ a day?
- a. does/ drink b. do/ drink c. do/ drinks d. does/ drinks
83. What is she doing? _____.
- a. She listens to music.
- b. She doesn't listen to music.
- c. She is listening to music.
- d. She listened to music
84. My son is arguing _____ his sister.
- a. on b. with c. to d. of
85. They say _____ fine for the next few days.
- a. it is being b. it was c. it were d. it is going to be
86. Have you finished reading the book _____ I gave you?
- a. which b. where c. who d. whom
87. Team A didn't play _____ Team B.
- a. the best as b. as well as c. as good as d. better as
88. He was late _____ he ran to the station.
- a. because b. but c. so d. although
89. The weather wasn't _____ to go for a walk so they decided to stay at home.
- a. too good b. good enough c. so good d. such good
90. It is a very good _____ for you to show everyone what you can do.
- a. attitude b. talent c. skills d. opportunity
91. They're playing very well. I think they are going _____ game.
- a. pass b. fail c. win d. lose
92. A: I'm getting married next month.

B: _____

- a. Possibly b. Congratulations! c. Good luck d. I don't think so

93. I _____ down the street when it _____ to rain.

- a. was walking/ began c. walked/ began
b. was walking/ was beginning d. walked/ was beginning

94. That's the most intelligent boy that I _____.

- a. ever have known c. have ever known
b. have ever knew d. have knew ever

95. My mother went to the _____ to book a vacation yesterday.

- a. travel agency b. police station c. art gallery d. train station

96. I had a great vacation in England _____ I can't speak English.

- a. but b. so c. because d. although

97. Right now we _____ in a café in the main square.

- a. sits b. are sitting c. is sitting d. sat

98. A _____ person argues a lot and can be violent.

- a. stylist b. careful c. serious d. aggressive

99. Would you like me to call a taxi _____ you?

- a. for b. to c. with d. by

100. My children and I like going to the _____ to see famous pictures.

- a. travel agency b. police station c. art gallery d. train station